Open my eyes, Lord, that I might see all your wonderful truths. Psalms 119:118

Dear Parents,

On the back of this letter, you will find the 9:45 or 11:00 Preschool Bible Fellowship Rotation schedule. To make it possible for parents to attend worship and Adult Bible Fellowship each week, we have a teaching program for preschoolers (6 weeks old through Pre-K), that consists of Bible Fellowship and KidzPraise (preschool worship).

The preschool ministry stresses parental involvement in the classroom. If you have a preschool-aged child and are a regular attendee of First Baptist, you are asked to serve in a class on a rotational basis. This rotation reflects how many teachers we still need to provide Bible Fellowship in the way that is best for our preschoolers. Consistency is very important at this age.

Please make every effort to be here on the Sunday morning you are scheduled, if you have a conflict and will not be able to make your assigned class it is your responsibility to find your replacement using the phone numbers provided on the schedules. This practice helps to ensure that your children have a safe and loving environment while you attend Worship and Adult Bible Fellowship.

You will either assist a regular teacher or conduct a class that presently does not have a regular teacher. All materials needed to conduct a class will be provided for you. We ask that you actively become involved with the teacher if available) and the children when you are in the class. This is a wonderful opportunity for you to be involved in this important ministry where spiritual foundations and relationships are being formed.

If you and your family no longer attend First Baptist Covington, please let me know so that I can remove your name from the bible fellowship schedule. I can be reached at the church office at 892-2149 or you can email me at <a href="mailto:ddrivon@fbccov.org">ddrivon@fbccov.org</a>.

In his love,

Darlene Drivon Preschool Minister

First Baptist Church Covington

Darlene Drivon